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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

September 25, 2020 

Re: MSA Compliance Process consultation – stakeholder comments (revised) 

On September 9, 2020, the MSA issued a Notice requesting comments regarding the MSA 
Compliance Process. Comments were received from nine stakeholders: 

 Alberta Electric System Operator 

 AltaLink 

 Capital Power 

 ENMAX 

 EPCOR 

 Heartland Generation 

 Industrial Power Consumers Association of Alberta 

 Suncor 

TransCanada Energy  

Next steps 

Following a review of these comments, the MSA will propose a revised version of the 
Compliance Process for comment. For greater clarity, the MSA is in the “Draft” phase of its 
Stakeholder Consultation Process. 

The MSA appreciates stakeholder efforts and engagement with this consultation process. 

Sincerely, 

Derek Olmstead 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
 

https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA-Notice-re-Compliance-Process-consultation.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_AESO.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_AltaLink.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_Capital_Power.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_ENMAX.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_EPCOR.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_Heartland.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_IPCAA.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/Suncor_Energy_Inc_Comments_Re_MSA_Comp.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA_Compliance_Consultation_Comments_TC_Energy.pdf

